Join us in welcoming North Carolina Wesleyan
University’s Class of 2028! Business owners,
churches and other nonprofits in the surrounding
area are invited to attend. Come meet our incoming
freshmen and gain exposure among our students by
promoting your organization on Wesleyan’s campus.

Event is open to the general public.

For more information, contact Director of Student Activities
Elliott Smith at esmith@ncwu.edu or by calling 252-454-1682.
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Rock the Mount T-shirts
available for $10.
Orders can be placed
3400 N. Wesleyan Blvd. | Rocky Mount, NC | ncwu.edu through July 3ist.




